
Thank you for your comment, mike ingalsbee.
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Comment Submitted:

I am a member of the OHV community. Taking the proposed land away from responsible OHV users in this area will impact
thousands in our community and the businesses that survive on our activities. There are many other suitable sites that exist which
do not conflict with LONG ESTABLISHED recreational activities in the effected area. I feel that we in the OHV community are
unfairly targeted for land closures because it is seen as the path of least resistance. Our recreational and business opportunities are
being whittled away at an alarming rate with no new areas avilable. This project would be devastating.


